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Suck it up! The public might say! 

Janice Mackendrick 
Thursday, February 16, 2017 9:57 AM 
Office of the Legislative Counsel 
Law amendments written submission 

You want me to turn over and not fight. 

Come to my class for two days . We'll comfort those who are inconsolable after a classmate took her own life. 

Come visit me we will teach and listen to presentations. Great work but it will take the entire week to get through all the 
presentations because there are 36. Some might be hard to listen to because they are struggling with the reading. 

Ah Lunch :30 minutes, no time to go out ... But wait a fight. Can't even make a phone call: Two boys fighting over who 
can sell the weed they have. 

No worries they are in our afternoon class, yes that's right. Can't do anything about that. 

Suck it up! That's what the public tells me. Should I pass that along to my students? Is that acceptable? 
Janice Leger-Mackendrick 
Sent from my iPhone 
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